
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hyundai Motor America and GIT-A would like to inform its users that Android Operating 
system 14 is coming soon. However, GIT-A is still testing software compatibility with this new 
version of Android. Until further notice, DO NOT update to Android 14! To ensure that your 
tablets don’t update automatically, turn off the “Auto download over Wi-Fi” in your tablet’s 
settings menu.  

 
We will inform all users on any progress and updates during Q1 of 2024. 

If you have any questions, you may contact GIT-A at (888) 437 -0308 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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